
Letter of Recommendation 

 

I recommend Dalia Alic for advancement from Junior Fellow to Associate Fellow. Given her 
experience and background, I believe she is a valuable asset to WAAS.  

 

Her participation in the HS4A initiative was greatly appreciated, and I am confident in her 
potential to contribute meaningfully to WAAS. 

 

Donato Kiniger Passigli 

Vice President & UN Representative, World Academy of Art & Science 

Co-Chair, Human Security For All 


